
Laurel, McCreary Counties Now Eligible
for FEMA Public Assistance 
Release Date: Avril 10, 2025

FRANKFORT, Ky. – Additional counties in the Commonwealth of Kentucky have
been added to the major disaster declaration for the FEMA Public Assistance
program for Kentucky’s severe storms and flooding in February. 

Laurel and McCreary counties added for all categories of Public Assistance,
including direct federal assistance.

Commonwealth, local and territorial governments, and certain private nonprofit
organizations in these designated counties are eligible for assistance for
emergency work and the repair or replacement of disaster-damaged facilities. 
Learn more about the Public Assistance program.

For the latest information about Kentucky’s recovery, visit fema.gov/disaster/4860.
Follow FEMA on X at x.com/femaregion4 or on Facebook at facebook.com/fema.
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